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Become a Facebook fan of  the             

Brain  Injury Association of            

Georgia! 

Come Oneé.Come All...BIAG supports several programs and              

provides many services to the Georgia community  

We need your support now!                                                                          

HOW CAN YOU HELP  

 

Every year over 50,000 Georgian's sustain an injury to the brain. BIAG is the          

ñVoice of Brain Injuryò and the only non-profit in GA who provides help, support,  

various programs and services to the survivors, Veterans, their families and to the 

community, at no cost.  Come out and eat at the  3 participating On The   Border 

restaurants on October 19th and 20th! .  

Bring in a flyer or say "I am here to support brain injury and the                  

Brain Injury Association of Georgia".  

They will donate 10% of food and beverage purchased to BIAG.  Why? Because 

it's the right thing to do and it's a fun and an easy way to give back to others 

who need our help!   

WHEN: October 19 & 20     WHERE:  On The Border Restaurants:  

  

       1. On The Border - 10575 Mansell Rd, Alpharetta, GA  404-991-2660                     

                                 (click here for the flyer) 

  

       2. On The Border - 3206 Buford Drive - Mall of Georgia, Buford, GA                  

 678-804-7822                                  (click here for the flyer) 

  

                  3. On The Border - 790 Cobb Place Blvd NW, Kennesaw, GA                               

 678-279-5970 (check our website for flyer or contact Cobb County ñUnlimited    

         Possibilitiesò Support Group) 

           What A Deal ðyou  get to eat and give at the same time!                                                            

        Spread the word!  

Oct 19-20 

http://www.braininjurygeorgia.org
http://www.sas-partners.com/
http://www.kopelmanlaw.com
http://jollyfoundation.com/app/home.html
http://www.shepherd.org/research/staff/38C
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Brain-Injury-Association-of-Georgia/313268715646#!/pages/Brain-Injury-Association-of-Georgia/313268715646?v=wall
http://www.braininjurygeorgia.org/docs/1-on-the-border-alpharetta-biag.pdf
http://www.braininjurygeorgia.org/docs/2-on-the-border-buford-biag.pdf
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Photography by Waring Jackson , Photographer & Volunteer 

The Trust Fund held their Annual Meeting in Macon on                

September 22, 2011.   During the meeting farewell  

accolades were made to individuals who 

had served on the Trust Fund Commission 

for many yearsðSusan Johnson , Director 

of Brain Injury Services at the 

S h e p h e r d  C e n t e r  a n d                          

Allan Goldman who is Special      

Assistant to the Director of the 

DHR Division of Aging Services.                                                      

The 2011 Larry Huggins Memorial Award 

was presented to Samantha Wellbrock -Renfro  for her 

outstanding contribution  over the years serving as a 

member of  their Distribution Committee.                  

Samantha is Sr. Director, Alumni Relations at the 

Emory Goizueta Business school and serves as Chair 

of BIAG Advisory and Camp Committeeôs.                        

BIAG wishes to say Thank You to these dedicated 

individuals who served tireless volunteer hours  

helping to serve the needs of the TBI and SCI at the 

BSITFC!  

 

 

 

 

 

Deborah Wellbrock; Joseph Frazier, Commission Chairman,                    

Craig Young, BSITFC Executive Director and                                                   

Samantha Wellbrock-Renfro  

Robert Beaham, BIAG Chair and Jane Jackson,                                                   

BIAG IRP  were present to see Samantha receive                                   

this coveted award 

Brain and Spinal Injury Trust Fund 2011 Annual Meeting 

          Congratulations Samantha! 

Journey Back to Life Rehabilitation Conference 
  

Accord Services and Walton Rehabilitation Health Sys-

tem hosted a symposium September 23 in Augusta 

featuring topics on brain injury, patient services and 

emerging technologies.    

Speakers at this event included Dr. Jeremy 

Hertza, PsyD, who spoke on several topics        

including ñPsychiatric Disturbance in TBI: An 

Overviewò and ñDealing with the Non-compliant 

Patientò with Dr. Stephanie Northington.   

Also appearing was Dr. Frank Lewis, PhD 

who delivered a presentation titled 

ñNeuroplasticity: Implications for Brain Injury 

Rehabilitationò.   

Dan Miears presented a very moving story 

ñThe Climbò which detailed his recovery from a                 

motorcycle accident in 1989 that left him a dual                     

diagnosis paraplegic with traumatic brain injury. 

BIAG hosted a table display promoting membership,  

brain injury awareness and our many programs and 

service offered to the community to over 150 attendees. 

Several BIAG Support Group representatives were in 

attendance bringing back  information to share to their 

support groups.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ayanna Anderson, BSITFC                          

Stewardship,  covering services                     

provided by the Trust Fund. 

Jane Jackson, BIAG IRP,   

talking about who we are and 

what we do 

Dan Miears, Accord Services,                                             

speaking to the audience 
          Dr. Jeremy Hertza ,     

Jane Jackson                                                                  

LesPaul Morgan,                                                   

Cindy Anzek,   

http://www.gatrustfund.org/
http://www.accordservices.com/
http://www.wrh.org/


You could sponsor your business  in our newsletter and help support  the brain injury cause.                  
Contact BIAG for information and pricing.   
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BIAA October Webinars  

  
Tuesday, October 25, 2011, 
at 3 p.m. ETð Adolescent 

TBI,   

   

Objectives: During this webinar,                       
participants will: 

1. Develop an understanding of the 
causes and effects of brain injury 
on adolescents, their  families, 
and communities, 

2. Identify differences between                    
adolescent and adult brain injury 

3. Obtain an awareness of the      
potential effects of injury on a 
growing brain, including the           
aspects of physical, cognitive, 
behavioral and psychosocial skills 

4. R e v i e w  i m p l i c a t i o n s  o f                  
impairments, as they relate to 
academic performance, social 
interactions, and transitions. 

ACBIS Certificant Price: $50 
Non-Certificant Price: $55 
Continuing Education awarded:  1 hour   
 
Registration closes at 5 p.m. ET on 
October 21.  Click here to register.            
Information on how to join the webinar will 
be sent to registrants on October 24. 

 

One-Stop Centers: A 

Guide for Job Seekers 

with Disabilities  

The One-Stop is a federally-
sponsored nationwide employment 
and training system designed and 
required to meet the needs of all job 
seekers, providing opportunities for 
people with disabilities to receive ser-
vices in new and different ways.  In-
stitute for Community Inclusion (ICI) 

To Find out the location of center in 
your area: www.servicelocator.org or 
877-872-5627. 

Meditation Affects 

Blood Flow to the Brain  

Scientists at the Almanson-
Lovelace Brain Mapping Center at 
the University of California Los  An-
geles studied the effects of medita-
tion on the ñstressò circuits of the 
b r a i n .  T e n  e x p e r i e n c e d                      
meditators performed two types of 
m edi ta t i on:  a f ocus-based                 
meditative technique and a breath-
based practice. The meditatorsô 
brains were scanned using MRI                          
technology before starting, during 
the meditation practices, and                      
following meditation. 

Researchers found that four                   
regions of the brain were affected 
during meditation and there were 
different patterns of blood flow to 
the brain between the two types of 
meditation states; however, both 
techniques improved blood flow to 
the brain. Some of the brain 
changes continued even after                
meditation stopped. 

While research in this area is still in 
its infancy, this positive impact of 
meditation on blood flow to the 
brain may have applications in 
brain disorders or stroke. 

By:  Michelle Schoffro Cook, MSc, RNCP, 
ROHP, DNM, PhD is an international best-
selling and eleven-time book author and doctor 
of traditional natural medicine, 
 
http://www.care2.com/greenliving/me
ditation-affects-blood-flow-to-the-
brain.html    

 
 

Support Group                 
Leadership                  

Summit  

     November 5 -6                         

BIAG is hosting a Support 
Group Leadership Summit at 

Simpsonwood Conference              

Center in Norcross, GA.               

We are expecting 40 group             
leaders, or a representative, to 
participate in this exciting and 

invigorating summit!   

This provides an opportunity for 
them to meet support groups 
from around the state, share 
ideas and resources. We will 
cover group dynamics and how 
to meet the needs of the support 

groups.  

There will be special guest 
speakers, workshops and BIAG 
news and updates from Robert 
Beaham, Chair and other Board 

Members.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stuart Hanzman, LCSW, will be                      

facilitating this two day event.  

Diane Ohmann, 

Treasurer 

Robert Beaham, 

Chair  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fpzs9acab&et=1106677879796&s=0&e=0011Td17v61uheUVLEtmmOHqKPU_YibRBqJCLbrevS2f7z2XJK3CGFTlgIxuXeo5vC8GxyeKBn54gKZ9bIgsMmI6NBPo6Ti88MFGPBRbkJZIL-kuASLDtXv4OGJiHXCrxu9-Bv7pLwT3j7QYvyIrCSitiw7FP4gJn2p
http://www.communityinclusion.org/article.php?article_id=50&type=topic&id=3
http://www.servicelocator.org/
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Acquired Brain Injuries ABI leave thousands of people with               

permanent disability each year.  But there are cases of miracles and 

those were celebrated on September 24th at Lake Mayer in Savannah.  

This was the first annual ñBrain Powerò walk.   

Nearly 200 survivors and their supporters laced up their tennis shoes to 

walk for awareness.  They wanted everyone to know that, in spite of their disabilities, their                   

courage and perseverance always wins.   

Joyce Parris, Director of Rehab at Memorial, said ñThere is no way to predict the outcomes for 

patients, and really it is a day to day struggle.  It is an ongoing healing process. And that is 

what is so amazing, when you see patients overcoming odds and just doing amazing thingsò.  

Proceeds benefited ñGray Mattersò and ñADVANCEò Support Groups.  The walk was sponsored 

by the Rehabilitation Institute of Memorial Health, Grey Matters and Good Industries ADVANCE 

support groups  and Brain Injury Association of Georgia BIAG.  Video by: By Meredith Lay, WSAV.comñ

http://video.wsav.com/v/46182809/first-annual-brain-power-walk.htm 

 

1st Annual  Brain Power-Walk for Awareness 

 Savannah Rehab Institute of  Memorial Health, 

òGrey Mattersó Support Group  & BIAG 

Jane Jackson,  BIAG IRP and Gwen McKee, BIAG  Interim                

Support Group Steering Committee Chair, doing a òwelcomeó 

speech to the crowd of  over 150 walkers  

Jennifer Jolley, Jane Jackson, Holly Conger,                                               

Yvonne Ta,  Ludy Lugo, Diana Waller 

 Jennifer Jolley, Wonza Russell, Pat Morris,                                   

Holly Conger, Auden Conger, Ludy Lugo 
Jane  Jackson,  talked about BIAG programs 

Auden Conger, providing background music 

Gwen McKee and her daughter  Mary Ellen who sustained a TBI  

in 2002.  They formed the  Jolly Foundation  to help  support the 

environment, the arts, brain injury and brain   disease concernsñ

causes very dear to Mary Ellen  and the family.  

James Innes giving a High 5 at the finish line 

http://video.wsav.com/v/46182809/first-annual-brain-power-walk.htm

